
 

 
 

10th Anniversary of the Apology 
to the Stolen Generations 

HEAL OUR PAST, BUILD OUR 
FUTURE 

To mark the 10 year anniversary of the National Apology to the Stolen Generations, there will be a free 

event on Nurim (Mount Archer) to celebrate the continued strength and resilience of the Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander community.  

Come along to show your support for Stolen Generations members and the ongoing journey of healing 

and reconciliation between the nation and Australia’s First Peoples. 

You can also celebrate with our Elders the strong spirit and culture of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

people, including our traditional dancing.  

The event has been made possible with funding support by the Healing Foundation and cultural support 

from Darumbal Enterprises. Helem Yumba CQ Healing Centre is hosting the event in partnerships with 

Darumbal Community Youth Services.   

Cost: Free. Breakfast provided. Phone: 4931 8600 Email: admin@cqhealing.com.au. RSVP: by 5.00pm Friday 8th February. For 

your own comfort please bring your own picnic chair. 

7am-9am Tuesday 13 February 2018 

NURIM  ( Mount Archer) 
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